
ROAD CLOSURE 
 

A small structure will be replaced on Lower Dillsboro Road.  
The closure starts today, and the closure will last until Tuesday, September 30th. 

 
Location is between the addresses of 6415 and 6395 Lower Dillsboro.   

This location is approximately 1 mile from US 50. 
 

No through traffic. 
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